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      Dec 2016





 Tang National School Newsletter





The Elves and the Shoemaker


Junior, Senior, 1st and 2nd class enjoyed their trip to Longford’s Backstage theatre on November 30th, where they enjoyed an original production of The Elves and the Shoemaker. In this one woman show, Karen Torley invited us into her shoe shop before taking us back to the enchanting world of her great great grandfather. 





Whoops a Daisy Angel  


The Junior and Senior Infant children impressed their audience last week with their performance of Whoops a Daisy Angel. They spent a lot of time learning songs and lines for their play which tells the story of a disorganised but lovable angel who is chosen to show the way to Bethlehem. Well done on a spectacular performance! 





Green Schools	 	       � INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.vecsaulespsk.lv/images/Green-flag.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���


Navan’s Educate Together NS invited members of our Green School’s Committee to participate in a Water themed workshop on Nov. 23rd. It was thoroughly enjoyable, offering several interesting experiments and fun activities for the children to participate in.  The Green Schools committee look forward to implementing some of those great ideas in the new year. 





Clothes Collection 


€126 was raised from our clothes collection on October 18th. Thank you for your donations. 











School Holidays





The school will close at 12:10p.m. on Thurs 22nd Dec for the Christmas holidays. Children in Junior and Senior Infants, together with their siblings, can be collected from 12:00p.m. to ease the pressure of cars in the carpark. School re-opens on Mon 9th January. 





School Calendar for 2017


Mid Term:  Feb 23rd and 24th 


Bank Hol: Friday March 17th 


Easter Hols: Close on Friday 7th April 


                    Reopens Monday 24th April 





Bank Hol: May 1st 2017 





Bank Hol: June 5th 2017 





Summer Hols: Tuesday 27th June 

















           








Carol Service        � INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.rednuns.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/carol_singing.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���


We are proud of the children’s performance last night. They sang beautifully and displayed wonderful musical talent at the Carol Service last night in Tang Church. Much time and effort was invested and the children can now look forward to a well-deserved rest during the Christmas Holidays. Well done everyone! 








Cake Sale                  � INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.stamfordparkinfantschool.co.uk/wp-content/gallery/psg-misc-pics/pink-cake.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���


A massive thank you from the Green Schools committee for all the many delicious homemade buns and cakes donated for our cake sale. €276 was raised, which will be used by the committee to purchase a water butt and basins. These purchases will assist us in conserving water in school. Some of the leftover treats were enjoyed by the appreciative residents of Thomond Lodge. 





School Website 


Remember to check out our school website for up to date news and photos. 





Wishing you all a very Happy Christmas & Best wishes for 2017


� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://plusquotes.com/images/quotes-img/Christmas-Wallpapers-19.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





Thomond Lodge 


4th, 5th and 6th class made their annual visit to Thomond Lodge Nursing Home on December 14th. There the children met, chatted with, sang Christmas carols, played tunes and danced for the residents and staff. It’s an important outing for the children as their visit brings great joy to the residents. 





Raffle 


We appreciate your continued support with our annual Christmas raffle, an important fundraising event for our school. Thank you also to our generous sponsors. 


Through my Eyes 





On Nov. 28th 5th and 6th class enjoyed Through my Eyes, a musical performance by the transition year students of Mercy Secondary School. The musical relived past generations and it was a very enjoyable show. 








Football           �


Both boys and girls have been very committed to training since Hallowe’en, concluding the season with a final training session last week. The girls secured impressive wins over Loughegar and Rathwire and placed themselves in the coveted position of top of their league group. We wait news of who our opponents will be in the semi final and wish the girls the best of luck as they prepare for this. A big thank you to Michael Tummelty, who gives so generously of his time and expertise in training our girls. 











